June 2012

 

Dear Angeles Chapter Members & Supporters,

For over 100 years the Angeles Chapter has been a constant force in the environmental landscape. We have weathered good times and bad, flush times and lean.  Despite increasing costs and declining donations, our Executive Committee, in partnership with our tiny, yet crackerjack staff, has been doing all it can to be financially responsible while maintaining the basics needed to run our Chapter. But now we need your help. 

We understand that even the smallest gift is a struggle for some and we appreciate any and all donations, but we also recognize that for many a more substantial donation is possible.  To that end we are establishing a new group of donors known as the "1000 at

$100", aimed at enlisting the aid of 1,000 of our members to donate at least $100 to ease our funding crunch and allow us to continue our ability to provide local opportunities to enjoy, explore, and protect the environment. If you can't give $100 all at once, please consider making a monthly donation of $10.  Please click here to donate.
A heartfelt thank you,
Hersh Kelley, Chair, Executive Committee

Ron Silverman, Senior Chapter Director

If you would like to pay by check, please send it to:

Angeles Chapter Sierra Club

3435 Wilshire Blvd #320

Los Angeles, CA 90010
Make your check payable to the Angeles Chapter Sierra Club.

